Call for Scholarship Application
Nézőpont Intézet Foundation calls for scholarship applications in the following theme:
Hungary in V4+
Nézőpont Intézet Foundation is committed to strengthen cooperation within the Central European region through analyses, opinion polls, and expert events. In the recent years we have noticed, observed and proved that the image of Hungary is one-sided and biased in most of the European media. Therefore, we launch the “Hungary in V4+” program which aims to understand and balance the image of Hungary in the region. Thus, we are seeking partners for scholarships who would be ready to do research and keep the Foundation updated on the individual countries’ image of and relations with Hungary.

Tasks to fulfill: 
· Contributing to the Foundation’s goals by carrying out a political-focused research on relations between Hungary and the respective country with a special attention to the Hungarian parliamentary elections in 2022.
· Providing information based on the above research via email/phone on a regular basis (at least one interaction per fortnight). In case of crisis or event of utmost importance related to Hungary: interpretation of the events within 12 hours and being at disposal for an online meeting within 24 hours.

Countries to analyze
Austria, Czechia, Poland, Slovakia

End of the implementation period
31 December 2022
[bookmark: _Hlk97063875]
Deadline for application and formal criteria of submission
Deadline for application: 25 March 2022
Submission of the applications via email to: alapitvany@nezopont.hu 

A valid application shall contain the following documents as attachment in Hungarian or English language:
· Curriculum Vitae
· Scholarship application form with indication of the wished amount of scholarship
· Statement of consent 

Evaluation of the applications
The list of supported scholarships is decided by the President of the Foundation. Evaluation of the applications is based on their professional content.
Deadline of evaluation of the applications
28 March 2022
Nézőpont Intézet Foundation reserves the right to assign less than the maximum budget. 
